
 
 
 
Date: 29TH June, 2021 
 

The Manager - Listing 
BSE Limited 
14th Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001. 

 
Stock ID: MEERA 
Scrip Code: 540519 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Outcome of the Board Meeting of the Company held on 29.06.2021 
 
This is with reference to the above captioned subject line and In terms of Regulation 30 of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation, 2015, we wish to inform 
you that the Board of Directors of the company at its meeting held today has inter-alia 
considered and approved following: 
 

1. Reviewed, considered and approved the Audited Financial Results (Standalone and 
Consolidated) for the Half Year/ Year ended 31st March, 2021 along with the Audit 
Report for the Financial Year ended 31st March, 2021. Copy of the same is enclosed 
herewith. 
 
The results are also being uploaded on the Company’s website at – 
www.meeraind.com  
 

2. Recommended a Final Dividend for the Financial Year 2020-21 @ Rs. 0.70/- per equity 
share i.e. 7% of Rs. 10/- (Rupees Ten only) each and the same shall be payable subject 
to approval of the shareholders at the ensuing Annual General Meeting of the 
Company within prescribed time limit. 
 

3. Recommended re-appointment of Statutory Auditor of the Company, K A SANGHAVI 
AND CO LLP, Chartered Accountants, for the next 5 (five) years, subject to approval of 
the shareholders at the ensuing Annual General Meeting of the Company within 
prescribed time limit. 
 

 
 

http://www.meeraind.com/


 
 
 

4. Appointed M/s Chirag Shah & Associates, Practising Company Secretaries, 
Ahmedabad, as the Secretarial Auditor of the Company for the F.Y. 2020- 2021, and 
as certifying agency for ROC forms from now for the year 2021.  
  

5. Re-appointment of firm of the Internal Auditor D D R & Co, Chartered Accountants, 
Surat for the Financial Year 2021-2022. 
 

6. Taken on note various compliances made during the quarter and year ended on March 
31, 2021. 

 
We hereby declare the statutory Auditor of the company K A SANGHAVI AND CO LLP, 
Chartered Accountants, have issued Audit Report with unmodified opinions in respect of the 
Audited Financial Statements of the company for the financial year ended on March 31, 2021. 
 

Further also know that, the Audited Financial Results are not using published in Newspapers 

as the proviso to Regulation 47(4) of SEBl (Listing obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 exempts the companies whose securities are listed on SME exchange from 

publishing such results in newspaper. 

 

The company will inform in due course the date of Annual General Meeting for the year ended 

31ST March, 2021. 

 

The Board Meeting commenced at 05.00 P.M. and concluded at 06.05 P.M. 
 
You are requested to take the same on your record. 
 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Meera Industries Limited 
 
 
Bhavisha Khakhkhar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

Encl: As above 
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